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My attempt to submit a comment failed, so as requested, here it is in email.
To California Air Resource Board (CARB)

Please enact and enforce an Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) rule that requires that by 2030, at least 30%
(preferably more) of the new trucks on California’s roads are all electric, zero emission vehicles.

Thanks,
Sally Ahnger
sahnger@yahoo.com

Docket:
Notice of Public Availability of Modified Text and Availability of Additional Documents and Information for
the Proposed Advanced Clean Trucks Regulation
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